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Accomplishments for December 2006Accomplishments for December 2006

• Sarah Silva and Logan Hill presented “Black Holes in the 
Classroom” at Alvarado Middle School on December 4 & 5. 
We taught 11 one hour sessions about black holes using 
the Active Galaxy Pop-up book, the AGN animation, and the 
Tasty AGN activity. This was highly successful and we hope 
to continue doing work like this once the pop-up book is 
approved through the NASA product review.

• Continued planning for the upcoming symposium. As of 
right now we have an educator workshop scheduled from 7 
-9pm on Monday Feb. 5th and we also have a free showing 
and reception of the Black Hole Planetarium show on 
Wednesday Jan 7th.

• Prepared for the January AAS includes poster presentation, 
booth organization, and meetings.
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Accomplishments for NovemberAccomplishments for November

• We are submitted the following products to the product 
review.
– New Submissions:

• Solar Supernova
• English and Spanish version of the Black Hole FAQ
• Magnetic Globe Demo
• SLAC Virtual Visitor Center LAT Simulator
• Active Galaxies Pop-up Book

– Resubmission:
• Active Galaxies educator guide and poster

• We received the following items in preparation for GLAST 
launch:
– GLAST launch magnet (Sent to AAS)
– GLAST lanyards (Sent to AAS)
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September Variance ReportSeptember Variance Report

• We are in the process of catching up on expenses and 
finishing many many projects.

• We received our remaining FY06 funds right before the 
Christmas holiday so now we can pay our old bills. ☺

• Unfortunately we still have not received an extension to 
continue work past December 31, 2006. This is having a great 
impact on our work as we are not allowed to rehire some 
employees.


